
August 27, 2019 

Dear Latimer Families, 

I trust you have had a relaxing and fun filled summer. I know that many of you are 

eager to know about class assignments/placements etc. This year is particularly 

complex and we are working through staffing, number of students leaving us and 

enrolling new students. It is unlikely we will know the number of divisions and 

which teachers will be assigned to the various classes until the second week of 

September.  Our office staff is extremely busy with making all the necessary 

changes. It would be so very helpful if you do not call the office (unless it is with 

information that cannot wait) until after the first week of school. This will help us 

serve your family in the most time efficient manner. Please remember that we do 

not accept requests for particular teachers unless it is an extenuating situation. 

Reminders: 

First day back is Tuesday, September 3, 2019 from 10:00am-11:00am. On 

Wednesday, September 4th will begin full days. (Kindergarten students see your 

gradual entry calendar).  

At 10 AM on Tuesday, you will find temporary classroom placements listed outside 

at the main entrance of the school. Students are to go to the class assigned via 

outside doors (which will be labelled). Grade group teachers will divide the students 

from there. This will continue until we are able to confirm exact numbers and 

divisions. Only new students/families that have not registered should come in to 

the school. New parents are welcome to come to the gym from 10:15-10:45 for a 

casual “Meet and Greet” with the principal.  

As in the past, we will have a BBQ and Meet the Teachers on the 3rd Thursday of 

September. We hope you will all consider joining us for this. Further information 

will be coming out next week. 

Please visit our Latimer Road website to view our school calendar, bell schedule 

and school supply lists.  

Thank you and enjoy your last week!  

Latimer Road office 


